
Subject: Proposed Changes to DHALO   Date 

Dear Director Arway, 

This letter is in response to the Fish Commission's proposed changes to 

the DHALO areas as published 22 January, 2015. 

I am all for getting more youth involved in fishing, but not at the expense 

of denigrating the DHALO area program, which has been so successful. 

I'm concerned about the use of bait, not so much about the bait itself, but 

because of the containers it is sold in, which often end up on stream banks 

as litter. This is bad enough in public areas but could sound the death knell 

for access in the many waters flowing through private lands, in which our 

club and others have worked with landowners to achieve a somewhat 

tenuous access. 

I have other objections to these changes which I will list in other 

correspondence. 
Respectfully,        (Name) 

(Address) 
        (Phone) 


